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GREEN News 

 

 

Blood Works Blood Drive 
10am- 4pm @ North Cafe 

Thursday, January 7th 

Friday, January 8th  

Schedule appointments online! 
Sign up at: 

https:/ / dslnk.co/ UWTowerPopUp 
Walk ins/ Guests not allowed     

  

This year, Holiday 2020 retailers are posting record sales online and in stores combined, which 
means…we will have record numbers of boxes, gift wrap, and packing pieces including 
Styrofoam™ and bubble wrap.  

Waste Management, which collects all the garbage, compost, and recycling pickup in the Seattle 
metro are, wants you to know how NOT to contaminate your recycling bin this year! Styrofoam is 
NOT recyclable in the usual recycling bin.  

Easy rules of thumb: NO Plastic BAGS, CLEAN and DRY plastic 1 & 2, all glass, paper, and CLEAN 
cardboard (pizza boxes go in the compost!). Here’s the link for further information: 
https://www.wm.com/us/en/recycle-right/recycling-101 

“Polystyrene	foam	plastic	(like	foam	packing	peanuts)	is	not	recyclable,	so	we	are	not	able	to	
accept	it	for	recycling	at	this	time.	Before	discarding	items	like	foam	packing	peanuts	in	the	
trash,	consider	taking	them	to	your	local	mail	and	packaging	store	for	reuse,	typically	without	
charge.”	

Styrorecycle.com accepts drop-offs of clean, dry Polystyrene #6 AND packing peanuts, but you 
must drive to Kent to their drop off location. Other options include: 	

All	material	must	be	clean,	dry,	and	free	of	tape	and	labels.	
• Shoreline	(Free)	Shoreline	Transfer	Station.	
• Kent	(Free)	StyroRecycle.	
• Seattle	-	SODO	(Free)	 

 
Happy gift giving and let us make the 2020 holiday season theme: REDUCE, REUSE and 
RECYCLE. 
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